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CORRIGENDUM 

 

With reference to the advertisement regarding the recruitment of 325 
Technical Officers in Punjab National Bank issued in the Hindustan Hindi 
(dated 29.01.2019) and to be issued in the Employment News (dated 
02.02.2019), the process for the said recruitment has been postponed by 
the Bank till further notice. 
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